
WELCOME BACK  

Bulldog Families, 

Our 2018 -2019 school year is in full swing! We are excited about what is to 

come over the next several months. It is always so amazing to see how 

much our students learn and blossom throughout the year. We are honored 

to be a part of their growth and thank you for sharing your precious children 

with us.  

There are things that you can do to help your child reach their potential. 

First, have structured routines in place for them daily. Decide how home-

work will get completed, and include time for play. They have worked hard 

all day, and time outside with friends or family is important! Family dinner 

time can be a great time to reflect on the day and hear from your child about 

the happenings at BWE. They may tell you they didnôt do anything all day, 

but I promise that is far from the truth! Check for school and teacher com-

munication regularly to help guide questions and conversations about their 

day. It can also be helpful to pack lunches, pick out clothes, and check fold-

ers or homework in the evenings. This may cut down on mornings getting off 

to the wrong start.  

It is very important to have your child in school every day on time. We open 

our doors at 7:35, and students go straight to their classroom unless they 

are eating breakfast. When students arrive early, they have time to get all of 

their things put away and get settled before the tardy bell. Not being rushed 

will allow them to come in relaxed and ready to focus on the learning for the 

day rather than being upset or anxious because they feel rushed or behind 

in the routine. 

Please know that our entire staff is here for your child and for your family. If 

you have questions, concerns, or need any questions answered, please 

give us a call. Our mantra is that we will always do what is best for our kids. 

Thank you for your support and involvement at BWE. We wouldnôt be an A 

rated school without our wonderful community and exceptional staff! 

 

Mrs. Buckley 
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7     Watch D.O.G Information        

Meeting 7:00ð7:30 

 

11 Spirit Night at SK8 Town; 
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15 CISD Art Show; 1:00 
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28 Fall Pictures 
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First Grade 

Pre-K 
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Kindergarten 

Our Pre-K Pups are off to a great start!  We are working hard on practicing school routines and fol-
lowing classroom rules which include making "Green Choices" instead of "Red Choices". This grad-
ing period in Math, we will practice counting to 10 and identifying common shapes. In Science, we 
will learn and follow safety procedures as well as practice personal hygiene. We will also practice 
reciting the American and Texas pledges daily for Social Studies. Have your child practice writing 
his/her name with an uppercase letter followed by lowercase letters. There is a homework schedule 
on my website that can be used to work with your child at home on Pre-Kindergarten skills. Any ex-
tra support that is given at home is greatly appreciated. We are looking forward to a great Pre-K 
year. Woof!!!!  

We would like to welcome you to Birnham Woods Elementary. We are so excited to have your child/
children in our classes! This month we will be meeting new friends, introducing school rules and 
practicing daily procedures. Until our kindergarten homework begins we would like for your child to 
practice shoe tying, reading nightly, review his/her bus number, practice the kindergarten sight 
words, and have your child write his/her first and last name using capital and lowercase letters ap-
propriately. Please label lunchboxes, jackets and backpacks with your child's first and last name. 
Leave an extra change of clothes (shirt, shorts, underwear, socks) in your child's backpack in case 
we have accidents or lunch spills. Remember to check your child's backpack and daily folder for any 
important notes or paperwork. Donôt forget to have your child bring his/her backpack and the trans-
portation tag to school every day. Your child is going to learn and grow so much this year in kinder-
garten. Thank you for sharing your precious child/children with us! Hereôs to a fantastic year at BWE 
~ the BEST place to be.  

Welcome back first grade Bulldogs! We hope everyone had a safe and relaxing summer. This year 
has gotten off to a great start. For the first couple of weeks, we have been getting to know each 
other and establishing classroom routines. 

We will be learning many exciting things in September. In Reading we will continue to work on the 
foundations of Readerôs Workshop. This includes the 3 ways to read a book, how to pick a good fit 
book, and how to read to someone. We will be composing personal narrative stories in Writing. 
Summer vacation provides lots of material for them to reflect on. In Math we will be reviewing coin 
identification and how to build a graph and interpret the data it shows. We will also be counting by 
1s and 10s to 120, instantly recognizing sets of numbers, and working on addition and subtraction. 
In Science will be learning about how to be a scientist and how to be safe during experiments and 
labs. We will be focusing on the properties of matter. In Social Studies we will learn about what it 
means to be a good citizen at school and in our community. This includes learning the pledges and 
national symbols, mottoes, and heroes. 



Second Grade 

Third Grade 

Fourth Grade òTop Dogsó 
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Welcome to 3
rd
 Grade! We have enjoyed getting to know each other and establishing procedures 

for our new school year. We have many exciting things planned for our Bulldogs this year. In lan-
guage arts, we will be starting writer's workshop and learning the qualities of a good personal nar-
rative. With our reading, we will be creating story maps and identifying character traits. In math, we 
will begin with data and place value. We will explore the different ways to represent numbers in 
place value. Our scientists have talked about how to use tools needed for scientific investigations 
such as goggles, a hand lens, and microscope. We have also discussed lab safety and process 
skills such as observation and prediction. We will start learning about the different types of matter 
and changes in matter. Social Studies will focus on being a good citizen in our school, community, 
nation and world. We look forward to having a great year with our third graders!  
 

Welcome back second grade bulldogs. The first few weeks have gone wonderfully and we are 
looking forward to an amazing year. During the next month you will be learning lots of new 
things in all subjects. In Reading we will be focusing on elements of fiction text and in Writing 
we will be composing personal narratives. In Science we will be exploring matter. In Social 
Studies we will study Patriotic symbols and celebrations before studying maps. In math we will 
be learning addition and subtraction to 20 and place value to 100s. 
  

Greetings, Top Dogs! We have already jumped right into content and we are busily learning about 
data analysis and place value in math, reading fiction in Language Arts and we have started our 
yearly word study. In Social Studies, we are reviewing geography and map skills and in Science, we 
are continuing our safety and science tools unit. Donôt forget to set-up and check your parent ac-
cess accounts on a regular basis. Just a reminder, if you are looking at your childôs grades in Parent 
Access and you see a blank space for a particular assignment, there could be several reasons for 
the missing grade. It could be that your child has not yet finished the assignment, OR your childôs 
teacher is waiting to review or re-teach a concept before placing a final grade. Remember that you 
can contact your childôs teacher through email, phone or by making notes on our weekly conduct 
sheets.  



Physical Education 

There are a lot of changes in Bulldog PE this year. We are excited to have 
Mrs. Elizondo (Mrs. E) as one of our new PE teachers and Mrs. Cisneros as 
our new PE Para! 

Here is what to expect when your child has PE. They will either have PE eve-
ry Monday, Wednesday, and Friday or they will have PE every Tuesday, 
Thursday, and Friday. EVERYONE comes to PE on Fridays. Please be sure 
to help your child to come prepared. Tennis shoes are best for PE. Shoes 
with heels and CROCS are not safe for running. If the students do choose to 
wear sandals, they must have a back. Flip flops are not permitted for participation in PE. 

We will be doing a variety of activities in PE. Once the weather cools off, we will be going outside for 
some cardiovascular exercise. We are looking forward to utilizing a new running app that will track 
your childôs progress! Again, tennis shoes are the best and most comfortable for running. 

During the month of September, our 3rd and 4th graders will begin their Floor Hockey unit. They re-
ally enjoy learning the basics of the game while playing in a tournament atmosphere! Along with this, 
we will be focusing on our fitness routines while learning great heart- healthy habits for life. 

Our Kinder, First, and Second graders will continue to work on routines, personal space, locomotor, 
tagging, and fleeing skills with some fun games and activities. 

If you need to get in touch with Mrs. Gifford or Mrs. E for questions or concerns, our conference time 
is from 1:15- 2:05. You can reach us at 832-663-4200 or by email. 

Cgifford@conroeisd.net    Selizondo@conroeisd.net 

Welcome back to school!   We are so happy to see all of you.  We have a fun filled year ahead in 
music class.  All grades will be learning about music listening, music theory, movements to music 
and music instruments.  All grade level program information will be available through this newsletter 

as well as parent letters sent home.  More information to come soon. 
 
The fourth grade students will have the opportunity to sign up for the 
honor choir.  The choir will be meeting every Thursday morning, starting 
at 7:20.  Fourth grade students that are interested in joining will need to 
pick up a letter from Mrs. Louviere during their music class time.  The 
deadline to turn in the choir interest form will be Friday, August 31st  The 
first choir rehearsal will begin Thursday, September 13th.  The fall honor 
choir will be performing for the Veteran's Day school wide program on 
Friday, November 9th.   
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MUSIC 



ART 

What fun we are having in art!  We started the first two weeks by reading The Dot by Peter Reyn-

olds and then all painted dots.  These dots will be hung up in a collaborative mural in our specials 

hallway.  We were able to review color mixing, texture, primary and secondary colors, and what 

happens when you mix white with any color.  The dots are unique and will look outstanding in the 

hallway. 

If you are not already following us on Instagram, you can find the art department at bwe_art .  We 
try to post a couple times a week to share what is going on in art. 
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Welcome Back!  The BWE Library is ready for a great school year!  Thank you to all of our Bulldog 
families who visited our library during our Summer Library hours.  We had 282 visitors for our first 
summer to offer this service.  We had a great time relaxing and playing in the library, so I do hope 
we can offer this again next summer!  Thank you to all of our library volunteers who made Summer 
Library a huge success! 
 
Your child will be visiting the library soon and to learn our Library Procedures and great tips for Tak-
ing Care of Books!  Our 3rd and 4th graders will begin learning about our library August 20-24 by 
playing "Escape the BWE Library".  The week of August 27th, all classes will visit for a quick book 
checkout to kick off the year before we go into detail with our annual library book care les-
sons  Please begin to discuss and model proper Book Care at home.  Here are some tips to discuss 
to avoid loss or damage of library books this year!   
 
Keep books away from FOOD and DRINK at all times. 
Keep books away from PETS and young children to avoid rips and tears. 
Keep backpacks CLEAN and free from all food, crayons, and water bottles. 
Keep books in a SAFE, CLEAN place to avoid LOST or DAMAGED library books. 
Be sure to bring ALL library books to school for each library visit, so that your child can renew or re-
turn books and choose new books to enjoy. 
OVERDUE and LIBRARY FINE notices will be sent home often in Friday Folders.  The library will 
only charge for LOST and DAMAGED books -- we do not charge late fees.   
 
To help your family with book care, your child will receive ONE 2-gallon plastic library bag to 
transport books safely in backpacks.  This bag is to be used for the entire school year.  Lost or dam-
aged library bags will not be replaced, so feel free to replace bags as needed at home.  Small tote 
bags also make great library book bags if you decide you want to decorate one with your child dur-
ing craft time at home. 
 
Your child will visit the library for a scheduled library visit on Week A or Week B.  Your child's library 
bag will be labeled with your child's name and scheduled library visit.  You will also receive a Week 
A or Week B Library Schedule to have at home as a reminder throughout the year.  Keep in mind, 
your child's class may have schedule changes that are necessary to meet our school calendar 
changes and/or library closures.  Any library schedule changes will be shared by your classroom 
teacher in the weekly communication to students.  The library also offers Open Checkout three 
times each day for students that need to choose new books before and/or after the schedule library 
visit.  We want to do whatever we can to ensure your child has plenty of books to read and enjoy 
throughout the year.   
 
 

LIBRARY   
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We are looking forward to a great year with your Bulldog Readers --- after all, the BWE Library isthe 

Best Place to Read!  Keep a look out for upcoming library events in Friday Folders throughout the 

year.  Our first big event will be "Read For a Better Life Week" September 17-21.  During this CISD 

event, all schools will be inviting parents and community members to visit for classroom read alouds 

to show students the importance of "Reading for a Better Life"!  If you are interested in reading to 

your child's classroom, be sure to visit with your classroom teachers to set up a date and time to 

read.  The BWE Library will also be hosting our annual "Gently Used Book Drive" September 17-

21.  If you have books you no longer need at home, feel free to save them for our book 

drive.  Students and/or parents may deliver donations for the Book Drive to the BWE Library during 

Reading Week -- all donations will benefit our BWE classroom libraries and other community organ-

izations in need of children's books.  Finally, on Friday, September 21, we will celebrate reading 

through our annual "Hats Off to Reading Day".   Students will be invited to donate $1 to the Heaven-

ly Hats Foundation to support childhood cancer and wear their favorite hat to school for the 

day.  For more information about the Heavenly Hats Foundation, please visit 

www.heavenlyhats.org.   Look for our "Read For a Better Life" flyer that will come home in Friday 

Folders soon! 

LIBRARY CONTINUED   

http://www.heavenlyhats.org/


COUNSELOR CORNER 
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